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I am writing in strong opposition to HB 3402. While Oregon’s transportation 

infrastructure is definitely in need, burdening Oregonians with additional taxes and 

fees cannot continue to be the go-to solution. Please work with what is already 

available by prioritizing needs over wants, just like the average tax paying citizen is 

forced to do. Let's focus on maintenance of our current infrastructure as we work 

towards economic stability.  

  

Sincerely, 

 

Cheyenne Love 

 

PS- “Gut and stuff” bills need to be a thing of the past. The practice lacks 

transparency and cuts Oregonians out of the legislative process. 

 


